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Chart of the day

The unemployment rate of Long Beach since 1990 from
DataCommons.org

Jobs

210 new jobs on Indeed.com including Appointment
Scheduler $18hr and Accounts Payable Associate $26hr

29 new jobs on craigslist including Armed Security Officer
$20hr

Housing

41 new listings on HotPads including: $2,250 for 1BR in
Belmont Shore

Restaurants

Google Places lists 20 restaurants with 4.5+ rating
including: Nick's on 2nd, Saint and Second, the Attic,
Tantalum and Parkers Lighthouse.

Airport @lgbairport

48 planes arriving today: mostly Southwest with a few
from American, Hawaiian, and Delta

Port @portoflongbeach

Applications are open for the Port of Long Beach high
school scholarship

City Hall @LongBeachCity

Homelessness Proclaimed an Emergency in Long Beach

Schools @longbeachusd

Early Learning & Kindergarten Festival - January 21 @
Dooley Elementary | 9am - noon

Library @LBCityLibrary

There are 31 events this week on the Library calendar,
including: Toddler Storytime on Thursday at 10am @ El
Dorado

Police @LBPD

0 new incidents in blotter from 1-11-2023.

Deukmejian Courthouse

There are many civil cases today and many criminal cases.

Weather

☀  Today: Mostly sunny, with a high near 68. North wind
around 5 mph.

☁  Tonight: Mostly cloudy, with a low around 49. North
northeast wind around 5 mph.

☀  Tomorrow: Partly sunny, with a high near 64. East
wind 5 to 10 mph becoming south southwest in the
afternoon.

☁  Tomorrow Night: A 30 percent chance of rain, mainly
after 5am. Mostly cloudy, with a low around 52. South
wind around 5 mph becoming east northeast after
midnight.

Subreddit

There were 24 new posts yesterday in the Long Beach
Subreddit including Free show Near Cherry Park this
Saturday. Come check out the Local Soul Scene. (4
upvotes)

Have a great Thursday!
by Breck Yunits - Editor
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